
I, Maureen Van de Ven and my wife Mary Mathers have lived at     Carlaw Place 
since December 2018. We irrevocably are against any development in Rolling Hills. 
We want to make it our home for many years and have put a substantial amount of 
money into renovations. 
 
 The proposed 800 units which would be created in our neighbourhood or 3.2% of 
the MCR plan does not justify the destruction of a long established neighborhood. 
 
Student housing demands occupy many low and medium density houses in our city. 
Creating high density student residences would free up low and medium units 
required for projected Population growth 
 
Maureen




